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DCE MEMORANDUM NO. 17-19 

(FHWA Approved:  9/23/2019) 

TO:  DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS     

FROM:  Dan Hurtado, P.E., Director, Office of Construction  

COPIES: Will Watts, Ananth Prasad, Chad Thompson, Nick Finch 

SUBJECT: NO EXCUSE BONUS EXTENSIONS FOR PROJECTS IMPACTED BY 

HURRICANE DORIAN 

 

To streamline the review and approval process for Contractors who request No Excuse Bonus 

extensions due to the mandatory work stoppage issued during the Hurricane Dorian storm event, 

the Chief Engineer has delegated review and approval authority to the Department’s District 

Construction Engineers for such requests.  District Construction Engineers may grant up to a 

seven-day extension of No Excuse Bonuses for those projects with mandatory work stoppages 

due to Hurricane Dorian.  Requests for extensions greater than seven days must be submitted to 

the Chief Engineer for review.    

This memorandum serves as blanket approval to incorporate this change into active contracts. 

A copy of this memorandum shall be attached to the Time Extension Letter used to document 

the change to active contracts.  
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Larry Ritchie at 850-414-4168. 
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